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Subject: E. Stadium and Washtenaw development

From: Lynn Tindall   
Sent: Monday, June 3, 2024 6:35 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: E. Stadium and Washtenaw development 

Just learned of this preposterous development. Not only the location with existing public transport but 
valuable residential landscape, as little as it it. 
Must every piece of vacant land be designated to "people coming" ? If it is students than this is 
transitional housing. They will be leaving. 
Coming to what? A town of charm turned into a developers dream of profit and a City Mayor and 
Council whom hold the same vision.  
Will be at meeting tomorrow.  

Lynn Tindall 
1904 Frieze Ave. 


